
 

 

          

INVITATION TO THE FASTELAVN PARTY! 

Dear DCCL Members, 

         Welcome to our yearly celebration of the Danish Fastelavn tradition! 

 

The Danish Chamber of Commrce in Latvia invites Danish, Danish/Latvian, Latvian children  

together with their parents to Fastelavn party on Sunday, February 15, 2015.  

The party takes place at the „LIDO” children amusement park at the shopping centre „Spice” in Riga. 

 

When? Sunday, February 15, kl. 13:30-15:45 

Where? „LIDO”, Shopping centre SPICE, Lielirbes iela 29, Riga. 

Dress code for children: carneval costumes  

 

 
 

Program  

13:30  The start of the children entertainment program. Please gather 10 minutes in advance. 

For parents optional – networking or shopping; ☺ 

15:00  Lunch for children; 

15:15  The traditional Danish "hit the cat out of the barrel" game; 

15:30  Coffee and cakes – „Fastelavnsboller”; 

15:45  End of official „LIDO” program. 

Participation is free for the DCCL Members. 

However, if you register but don’t attend the arrangement without prior cancelling your registration, 

you’ll be invoiced full participation fee. 

Participation fee: 20 EUR for an adult or 30 EUR for an adult with children. 

 

Register latest February 12 online www.dcc.lv, e-mail: dcc@dcc.lv or phone 22002977. 

Please provide the names and age of children at the registration. 

 

Best regards, 

DCCL Board 

 


